From: kirk, lucy

Sent: 05 January 2018 10:30
To: regeneration
Subject: Strood Waterfront Development Brief Consultation

Thank you for consulting us on the above Development Brief, it is a very comprehensive and well written
document. | am pleased to see that air quality , noise and contaminated land feature in the document and that
references have been made to the relevant policies and guidance documents.

The only comments | have to make are as follows:

Section 1.21. Medway Regeneration Strategy: ‘A new Regeneration Strategy is being drafted for publication in 2017’
. Has this been published or maybe should be changed to 2018.

If you require any further information regarding the issues | have raised, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards

Lucy Kirk

Lucy Kirk

Environmental Protection Team Leader

Medway Council - Frontline Services

Directorate of Regeneration, Culture, Environment and Transformation.

www.medway.gov.uk






